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Sometimes You Win--Sometimes You Learn for Kids Great teammates don’t just impact you today; they impact you for the rest of
your life. From the moment Jon Gordon heard about George Boiardi and the Hard Hat he was intrigued and captivated. Over the
years he visited George’s coaches, attended several “21 Dinners” held in his honor, met his family, talked to his teammates
and observed how he inspired all who knew him. The Hard Hat is an unforgettable true story about a selfless, loyal, joyful,
hard-working, competitive, and compassionate leader and teammate, the impact he had on his team and program and the lessons
we can learn from him. The book features: A True Story about George Boiardi, his Team and their Legacy. 21 Lessons to be a
Great Teammate Insights from George’s Teammates and Coaches that Bring the Lessons to Life. 21 Exercises to help you Build a
Great Team Infused with practical insights and life changing lessons, The Hard Hat will inspire you to be the best teammate
you can be and to build a great team. *100% of author’s royalties go to support the Mario St. George Boiardi Foundation
Bess the Book Bus Audrey "Sunshine" Monke, mother of five and camp owner-director, shares nine powerful parenting techniquesinspired by the research-based practices of summer camp-to help kids thrive and families become closer. Research has proven
that kids are happier and gain essential social and emotional skills at camp. A recognized parenting expert, Audrey Monke
distills what she's learned from thousands of interactions with campers, camp counselors, and parents, and from her research
in positive psychology, to offer intentional strategies parents can use to foster the benefits of camp at home. Our screenobsessed, competitive society makes it harder than ever to raise happy, thriving kids. But there are tried-and-true methods
that can help. Instead of rearing a generation of children who are overwhelmed, anxious, depressed, and who struggle to
become independent, responsible adults, parents can create a culture that promotes the growth of important character traits
and the social skills kids need for meaningful, successful lives. Thousands of parents attest to the "magical" benefits of
summer camp for their kids, noting their children return more joyful, positive, confident, and resilient after just a few
weeks. But you can learn exactly what it takes to promote these benefits at home. Complete with specific ideas to implement
the most effective summer camp secrets, HAPPY CAMPERS is a one of a kind resource for raising happy, socially intelligent,
successful kids.
Yoko Wendy and Wade love to play their favorite sport--Woggleball--and, like most kids, they like to win. But after a
Page 1/11

Read PDF The Energy Bus For Kids A Story About Staying Positive And Overcoming Challenges
disappointing loss leaves Wendy and Wade ready to quit, they turn to their grandpa for advice. Papa tells them:"Woggles are
winners, yes, that much is true.But whether you win depends upon YOU. Winning takes effort, this much you will see. What you
learn from your loss can bring victory!" In Sometimes You Win--Sometimes you Learn for Kids, #1 New York Times bestselling
author, coach, and motivational teacher John C. Maxwell adapts his inspiring life lessons for the youngest readers, showing
kids that having the right attitude will help them turn any loss into a win.
Happy Campers In rhyming text, an exuberant cast of kids express their travel preferences while ultimately agreeing that the
bus is the best ride of all because it's designed for everyone to share.
The Energy Bus Discover the benefits of being positive. We all have two dogs inside of us. One dog is positive, happy,
optimistic, and hopeful. The other dog is negative, mad, sad, pessimistic, and fearful. These two dogs often fight inside us,
but guess who wins the fight? The one you feed the most. So begins the story about a negative mutt named Matt and a big dog
named Bubba who teaches him how to feed himself with positivity each day and in the process Matt transforms his own life and
the shelter they call home. The Positive Dog is an inspiring, heartwarming story that not only reveals the strategies and
benefits of being positive but also an essential truth for humans: Being positive doesn't just make you better. It makes
everyone around you better.
Stranger Than Kindness Everything in Noodle's life stinks, or so he thinks. Noodle's attitude, or "baditude," is alienating
everyone around him. Can he let go of his angst and try to find the brighter side of life? With help, Noodle learns how to
turn his baditude into gratitude!
The Positive Dog Traditional Chinese edition It's a Busload of Pigeon Books! It is a three-book set of Mo Willems best loved
Pigeon book: DON'T LET THE PIGEON DRIVE THE BUS! THE PIGEON WANTS A PUPPY! and DON'T LET THE PIGEON STAY UP LATE! In
Traditional Chinese. Annotation copyright Tsai Fong Books, Inc. Distributed by Tsai Fong Books, Inc.
The Hard Hat for Kids Enjoy the ride of your life with the Wall Street Journal bestseller None of us can expect to get
through life without any challenges. Life isn’t always a constant daydream of unbridled pleasure and happiness. But that
doesn’t mean you can’t approach everything with some zing – a big dose of positive energy is what you need to feel great, be
successful and love life! And the international bestselling The Energy Bus can help you live your life in a positive, forwardthinking way. Learn the 10 secrets that will help you overcome adversity and harness the power of positive, infectious
energy, so that you can create your own success. International bestselling author Jon Gordon draws on his experience of
working with thousands of leaders and teams to provide insights, actionable strategies and positive energy. The Energy Bus:
Shows you how to ditch negativity and infuse your life with positive energy Provides tools to build a positive team and
culture Contains insights from working with some of the world’s largest companies Foreword by Ken Blanchard, co-author of The
One-Minute Manager
The 7 Habits of Happy Kids Training Camp is an inspirational story filled with invaluable lessons and insights on bringing
out the best in yourself and your team. The story follows Martin, an un-drafted rookie trying to make it in the NFL. He’s
spent his entire life proving to the critics that a small guy with a big heart can succeed against all odds. After spraining
his ankle in the pre-season, Martin thinks his dream is lost when he happens to meet a very special coach who shares eleven
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life-changing lessons that keep his dream alive—and might even make him the best of the best. If you want to be your
best—Training Camp offers an inspirational story and real-world wisdom on what it takes to reach true excellence and how you
and your team (your work team, school team, church team and family team) can achieve it.
One Word for Kids An illustrated adaptation of the long-running bestseller How Full Is Your Bucket? (more than 400,000 copies
sold) for kids — told through the story of a boy who learns a valuable “bucket filling” metaphor and watches it come to life
as the day unfolds. Every moment matters. Each of us has an invisible bucket. When our bucket is full, we feel great. When
it’s empty, we feel awful. Yet most children (and many adults) don’t realize the importance of having a full bucket
throughout the day. In How Full Is Your Bucket? For Kids, Felix begins to see how every interaction in a day either fills or
empties his bucket. Felix then realizes that everything he says or does to other people fills or empties their buckets as
well. Follow along with Felix as he learns how easy it can be to fill the buckets of his classmates, teachers and family
members. Before the day is over, you’ll see how Felix learns to be a great bucket filler, and in the process, discovers that
filling someone else’s bucket also fills his own.
One Word that will Change Your Life "Marabout Ahmed, is a highly regarded Koranic teacher who runs a religious school for
young boys in the capital city where Ibrahimah is sent to join his cousin Etienne to study for a year--the local custom for
many families. Six-year-old Ibrahimah loves swiping pastries from his mother's kitchen, harvesting green beans with his
father, and racing down to the beach after the mosque in search of sea glass with his sisters. But when he is approached in
his rural village one day by a seemingly kind stranger, the tides of his life turn forever. Unbeknownst to Ibrahimah's
parents, rather than teaching the boys, Marabout sends them out to beg in the streets in order to line his pockets. To make
it back home alive, Etienne and Ibrahimah must help one another survive both the dangers posed by Marabout, and the myriad
threats of the city: black market organ traders, rival packs of boys from other daaras, and mounting student protest on the
streets. Transporting us between rural and urban Senegal, No Heaven for Good Boys shows the strength that can emerge when one
has no other choice but to survive. Drawn from real incidents in metropolitan Senegal, No Heaven for Good Boys is
provocative, finely rendered, and hauntingly urgent--an extraordinary debut novel that locates the universal through the
story of two boys caught in the terrible sweep of history"-Reading 2007 Big Book Grade K Unit 1 Week 1 the Little School Bus A Road Map for living and implementing the 10 Principles of
The Energy Bus The Energy Bus Field Guide is your roadmap to fueling your life, work and team with positive energy. The
international bestseller The Energy Bus has helped millions of people from around the world shift to a more positive outlook;
the story of George and Joy bus driver has resonated with people from all walks of life, each with their own individual
vision of "success." This guide is designed as a practical companion to help you live and share the ten principles every day,
with real, actionable steps you can immediately put into practice in your life, work, team and organization. Navigate the
twists and turns that sabotage success. Cultivate positive energy and bring out the best in your team. Create a compelling
vision for your life and team. Cultivate positivity and remove negativity from your life and organization. Learn how every
day people and organizations utilized the Energy Bus to create amazing success and results. Filled with insightful questions,
practical action steps, best practices and inspiring case studies you’ll be equipped to energize yourself and your team in
new and powerful ways. Whether it’s a family team, work team, sports team, or school team, everyone benefits from getting on
the bus.
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The No Complaining Rule Enjoy the ride of your life with the Wall Street Journal bestseller None of us can expect to get
through life without any challenges. Life isn’t always a constant daydream of unbridled pleasure and happiness. But that
doesn’t mean you can’t approach everything with some zing – a big dose of positive energy is what you need to feel great, be
successful and love life! And the international bestselling The Energy Bus can help you live your life in a positive, forwardthinking way. Learn the 10 secrets that will help you overcome adversity and harness the power of positive, infectious
energy, so that you can create your own success. International bestselling author Jon Gordon draws on his experience of
working with thousands of leaders and teams to provide insights, actionable strategies and positive energy. The Energy Bus:
Shows you how to ditch negativity and infuse your life with positive energy Provides tools to build a positive team and
culture Contains insights from working with some of the world’s largest companies Foreword by Ken Blanchard, co-author of The
One-Minute Manager
The Truth about Truman School An illustrated business fable that gives you the faith, courage and confidence to win in
today's tough economic climate Fear and uncertainty are staples of daily life in today's struggling economy. As bad as things
can be, economic downturns also lead to new opportunities. It's easy to worry, give up and let fear paralyze you. However,
you have more control than you think you do and how you handle adversity is your choice-and the only choice that matters. In
fact, study history and you'll find that a lot of people and organizations made a name for themselves and grew their
businesses during recessions and downturns. These successful people and organizations all shared similar characteristics and
took similar actions to thrive while others merely tried to survive. You can do the same. In The Shark and the Goldfish, Jon
Gordon shares an inspiring fable about Gordy, a pampered goldfish who gets swept out to sea. Desperate for food, Gordy meets
a kind shark who teaches him the ultimate lesson-Goldfish wait to be fed. Sharks go find food. Gordy also learns that the
difference between a full and empty stomach is our faith, beliefs and actions. In the face of adversity and lean times, this
is a business fable that reinforces a proven truth: You can't control the events in your life. But you can control how you
respond and in turn this determines the outcome. A business fable that teaches valuable lessons on the importance of working
hard, maintaining a locus of control and focusing on positive choices instead of negative voices, Written by Jon Gordon,
bestselling author of The Energy Bus and The No Complaining Rule Reveals how change is inevitable-but that you can make it
your friend or foe. Provides an action plan filled with tips and strategies to thrive during change and adversity If you're
facing tough economic times, The Shark and the Goldfish will motivate you, inspire you, and give you the confidence you need
to thrive during changing times.
The Power of Positive Leadership Ms. Frizzle introduces her students to scientific facts about global warming, sharing
accessible information about climate change and ways that everyday kids can help to protect the environment.
How Full Is Your Bucket? For Kids When Yoko brings sushi to school for lunch, her classmates make fun of what she eats--until
one of them tries it for himself.
The Power of a Positive Team Negativity in the workplace costs businesses billions of dollars and impacts the morale,
productivity and health of individuals and teams. "In The No Complaining Rule: Positive Ways to Deal with Negativity at Work,
Jon Gordon, a bestselling author, consultant and speaker, shares an enlightening story that demonstrates how you can conquer
negativity and inspire others to adopt a positive attitude." Based on one company’s successful No Complaining Rule, the
powerful principles and actionable plan are practical and easy-to-follow, making this book an ideal read for managers, team
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leaders and anyone interested in generating positive energy.
The Carpenter An inspiring story with lessons on teamwork—written for kids, but valuable to everyone Adapted from Jon
Gordon’s bestseller The Hard Hat, The Hard Hat for Kids is an inspiring story that teaches children how to be a great
teammate. An engaging tale that resonates with all children, the 10 Ways to be a Great Teammate and the “We before Me”
philosophy, make this book an enjoyable read and an invaluable teaching tool for coaches, teachers, and parents. The Hard Hat
for Kids presents practical insights and life-changing lessons that are immediately applicable to everyday situations, giving
kids—and adults—a new outlook on cooperation, friendship, and the selfless nature of true teamwork. Mickey is a spunky
talented basketball lover who has always dreamed about playing on her school’s team. On the first day of practice, she learns
of a special award given to the best teammate—and soon discovers that there is a big difference between being the best player
and being the best teammate. What follows is an unforgettable story about selflessness, loyalty, hard work, and compassion,
and a clear lesson on putting the team first. Author Jon Gordon is a renowned storyteller with a knack for making life
lessons stick. For this book he has teamed up with Dr. Lauren Gallagher, a school psychologist and mental skills coach who
shares her passion for bringing valuable lessons to children in a way that is fun and educational. Fittingly, Dr. Gallagher
is also the wife of Jon’s college lacrosse teammate at Cornell University where the Hard Hat tradition began. This book
continues Jon’s unique way of merging everyday wisdom with practical advice to make you better at everything that you do. The
Hard Hat for Kids tells a moving story of teamwork and friendship which is sure to be enjoyed by families, sports teams, and
classrooms of children everywhere.
The Magic School Bus and the Climate Challenge An assortment of animals, including a goat in a coat, a quick chick, and a
hairy bear, ride the bus to and from school.
Baditude: What to Do When Life Stinks! " When you climb on board Bess the Book Bus, you will find stacks and stacks of
children's books waiting to be delivered to as many children as possible. Come on board Bess the Book Bus and I will tell you
about my many adventures as I traveled on my long wonderful journey."--Page 4 of cover.
The Garden They just wanted to tell the truth. When Zebby and Amr create the website thetruthabouttruman.com, they want it to
be honest. They want it to be about the real Truman Middle School, to say things that the school newspaper would never say,
and to give everyone a chance to say what they want to say, too. But given the chance, some people will say anything—anything
to hurt someone else. And when rumors about one popular student escalate to cruel new levels, it's clear the truth about
Truman School is more harrowing than anyone ever imagined.
The Energy Bus Field Guide The Education of Little Tree tells of a boy orphaned very young, who is adopted by his Cherokee
grandmother and half-Cherokee grandfather in the Appalachian mountains of Tennessee during the Great Depression. "Little
Tree" as his grandparents call him is shown how to hunt and survive in the mountains, to respect nature in the Cherokee Way,
taking only what is needed, leaving the rest for nature to run its course. Little Tree also learns the often callous ways of
white businessmen and tax collectors, and how Granpa, in hilarious vignettes, scares them away from his illegal attempts to
enter the cash economy. Granma teaches Little Tree the joys of reading and education. But when Little Tree is taken away by
whites for schooling, we learn of the cruelty meted out to Indian children in an attempt to assimilate them and of Little
Tree's perception of the Anglo world and how it differs from the Cherokee Way. A classic of its era, and an enduring book for
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all ages, The Education of Little Tree has now been redesigned for this twenty-fifth anniversary edition.
The Hard Hat A book about teams to help teams become more positive, united and connected. Worldwide bestseller — the author
of The Energy Bus and The Power of Positive Leadership shares the proven principles and practices that build great teams and provides practical tools to help teams overcome negativity and enhance their culture, communication, connection,
commitment and performance. Jon Gordon doesn’t just research the keys to great teams, he has personally worked with some of
the most successful teams on the planet and has a keen understanding of how and why they became great. In The Power of a
Positive Team, Jon draws upon his unique team building experience as well as conversations with some of the greatest teams in
history in order to provide an essential framework, filled with proven practices, to empower teams to work together more
effectively and achieve superior results. Utilizing examples from the writing team who created the hit show Billions, the
National Champion Clemson Football team, the World Series contending Los Angeles Dodgers, The Miami Heat and the greatest
beach volleyball team of all time to Navy SEAL’s, Marching bands, Southwest Airlines, USC and UVA Tennis, Twitter, Apple and
Ford, Jon shares innovative strategies to transform a group of individuals into a united, positive and powerful team. Jon not
only infuses this book with the latest research, compelling stories, and strategies to maintain optimism through adversity he
also shares his best practices to transform negativity, build trust (through his favorite team building exercises) and
practical ways to have difficult conversations—all designed to make a team more positive, cohesive, stronger and better. The
Power of a Positive Team also provides a blueprint for addressing common pitfalls that cause teams to fail—including
complaining, selfishness, inconsistency, complacency, unaccountability—while offering solutions to enhance a team’s
creativity, grit, innovation and growth. This book is meant for teams to read together. It’s written in such a way that if
you and your team read it together, you will understand the obstacles you will face and what you must do to become a great
team. If you read it together, stay positive together, and take action together you will accomplish amazing things TOGETHER.
The Energy Bus for Kids Looks at the economics of the petroleum industry and traces how crude oil from fields around the
world eventually becomes the gasoline for automobiles, in a new edition containing an updated epilogue. Reprint. 20,000 first
printing.
Stay Positive One Word is a simple concept that delivers powerful life change! In 1999, the authors discovered a better way
to become their best and live a life of impact. Instead of creating endless goals and resolutions, they found one word that
would be their driving force for the year. No goals. No wish lists. Just one word. Best of all . . . anyone, anytime can
discover their word for the year. One Word that will Change Your Life will inspire you to simplify your life and work by
focusing on just one word for this year. That’s right! One Word creates clarity, power, passion and life-change. The simple
power of One Word is that it impacts all six dimensions of your life – mental, physical, emotional, relational, spiritual,
and financial. Simply put, One Word sticks. There is a word meant for you and when you find it, live it, and share it, your
life will become more rewarding and exciting than ever. Join thousands of people and hundreds of schools, businesses,
churches, and sports teams who have found their one word . . . and discover how to harness the transformational power of One
Word. The book includes a personal Action Plan and simple process to help you discover your word for the year.
The Energy Bus Originally published: New York: Wonder Books, 1950.
The Shark and the Goldfish An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and high school
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students.
Thank You and Good Night This series is part of Scholastic's early chapter book line called Branches, which is aimed at newly
independent readers. With easy-to-read text, high-interest content, fast-paced plots, and illustrations on every page, these
books will boost reading confidence and stamina. Branches books help readers grow! Seatbelts, everyone! The Magic School Bus
is back and ready to ride again. Professor Frizzle's kid sister Fiona might be the new teacher at Walkerville Elementary, but
she's got the same old motto: take chances, make mistakes, and get messy! She decides to take the class camping, but come
night fall their tent grounds are pitch black. But Arnold's been watching a ton of scary movies and has been having trouble
going to sleep at night. What will Arnold do without a night light? The class thinks fast and learns a ton about renewable
energy.
You Win in the Locker Room First New York Times bestselling author and award-winning educator Ron Clark applies his
successful leadership principles to the business world in this effective and accessible guidebook, perfect for any manager
looking to inspire and motivate his or her team. Includes a foreword by bestselling author and FranklinCovey executive Sean
Covey. Teamwork is crucial to the success of any business, and as acclaimed author and speaker Ron Clark illustrates, the
members of any team are the key to unlocking success. Imagine a company as a bus filled with people who either help or hinder
a team’s ability to move it forward: drivers (who steer the organization), runners (who consistently go above and beyond for
the good of the organization), joggers (who do their jobs without pushing themselves), walkers (who are just getting pulled
along), and riders (who hinder success and drag the team down). It’s the team leader’s job to recognize how members fall into
these categories, encourage them to keep the “bus” moving by working together, and know when it’s time to kick the riders
off. In the tradition of Who Moved My Cheese? and Fish!, Move Your Bus is an accessible and uplifting business parable that
illustrates Clark’s expert strategies to maximize the performance of each member of a team. These easy to implement
techniques will inspire employees and team leaders alike to work harder and smarter and drive the organization to succeed.
The World Book Encyclopedia From bestselling author Jon Gordon comes a spiritual fable about the power of faith, hope, and
love Meet Jay and Kay. They’re twins, and like many teenagers their age, they’re dealing with stress and anxiety. One day on
their way to school, they have a nice conversation with their old family friend and youth soccer coach, Mr. Erwin, who shows
them a special garden he created in his backyard. The garden serves as both a place and a metaphor for Mr. Erwin to share a
powerful paradigm and practical strategies to help the twins overcome their fear, stress, and anxiety. The Garden is an
enlightening and encouraging spiritual fable that reveals the 5 D’s that can sabotage us and a proven plan to help us
overcome and win the battle in our mind. Rooted in Jon Gordon’s faith tradition, this fable is a different kind of book than
his previous business fables. However, in his familiar trademark style, he takes a complex subject and simplifies it to help
people take action and improve their lives. Everyone will struggle with fear, anxiety, or stress at some point in their
lives, and everyone will have to overcome these challenges to create the life they were meant to live. Given that there are
many contributing factors that influence how we think and feel, Jon wrote this book to share how the power of love,
encouragement, truth, faith, and belief can be part of the solution. Having worked with countless leaders, companies, sports
teams, professional athletes, and high school students, Jon Gordon infuses this life-changing story with thought-provoking
ideas, practical strategies, and a framework to overcome fear with faith. Whether you are dealing with fear, stress, and
anxiety yourself, have a family member that struggles, or are a mental health expert that works with clients, if any of the
ideas in this book can be useful to you or the people you love and care about, then it’s worth a walk through The Garden with
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Jay, Kay, and Mr. Erwin to discover ways to persevere through life with the power of faith, hope, and love.
No Heaven for Good Boys From bestselling author Jon Gordon and rising star Damon West comes The Coffee Bean: an illustrated
fable that teaches readers how to transform their environment, overcome challenges, and create positive change. Life is often
difficult. It can be harsh, stressful, and feel like a pot of boiling hot water. The environments we find ourselves in can
change, weaken, or harden us, and test who we truly are. We can be like the carrot that weakens in the pot or like the egg
that hardens. Or, we can be like the coffee bean and discover the power inside us to transform our environment. The Coffee
Bean is an inspiring tale that follows Abe, a young man filled with stress and fear as he faces challenges and pressure at
school and home. One day after class, his teacher shares with him the life-changing lesson of the coffee bean, and this
powerful message changes the way he thinks, acts, and sees the world. Abe discovers that instead of letting his environment
change him for the worse, he can transform any environment he is in for the better. Equipped with this transformational
truth, Abe embarks on an inspirational journey to live his life like the coffee bean. Wherever his life takes him, from
school, to the military, to the business world, Abe demonstrates how this simple lesson can unleash the unstoppable power
within you. A delightful, quick read, The Coffee Bean is purposely written and designed for readers of all ages so that
everyone can benefit from this transformational lesson. This is a book and message that, when read and shared, has the power
to change your life and the world around you. You just have to decide: are you a carrot, egg, or coffee bean?
The Bingity-Bangity School Bus Learning to be thankful in a beautiful story Thank You and Goodnight is a beautifully
illustrated book that shares the heart of gratitude. Jon Gordon takes a little boy and girl on a fun-filled journey from one
perfect moonlight night to the next. During their adventurous day and night, the children explore the people, places and
things that they are thankful for. The two tots in Thank You and Goodnight learn that being thankful makes ice cream taste
better, butterflies look more beautiful, and weekend days seem longer. "Thank you" is a phrase that will brighten any kid's
day and help them get a good night’s sleep. Jon Gordon's bestselling books and talks have inspired readers and audiences
around the world. He is the author of numerous books on leadership and teamwork and several children's books including The
Energy Bus for Kids. Jon invites you to visit and connect with him on his website www.JonGordon.com and on Twitter
@JonGordon11. Donald Wallace, illustrator, animator and designer loves to work in all directions of the visual story:
animation and movies, books, games, commercials, music videos, and theme park rides. This is his third collaboration with Jon
Gordon. Donald’s constant mission: spread light and keep the kid alive in all of us. Visit Donald’s website,
www.wallyhood.com.
The Education of Little Tree We are not positive because life is easy. We are positive because life can be hard. As a leader,
you will face numerous obstacles, negativity, and tests. There will be times when it seems as if everything in the world is
conspiring against you and your vision seems more like a fantasy than a reality. That’s why positive leadership is essential!
Positive leadership is not about fake positivity. It is the real stuff that makes great leaders great. The research is clear.
Being a positive leader is not just a nice way to lead. It's the way to lead if you want to build a great culture, unite your
organization in the face of adversity, develop a connected and committed team and achieve excellence and superior results.
Since writing the mega best seller The Energy Bus, Jon Gordon has worked and consulted with leaders who have transformed
their companies, organizations and schools, won national championships and are currently changing the world. He has also
interviewed some of the greatest leaders of our time and researched many positive leaders throughout history and discovered
their paths to success. In this pioneering book Jon Gordon shares what he has learned and provides a comprehensive framework
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on positive leadership filled with proven principles, compelling stories, practical ideas and practices that will help anyone
become a positive leader. There is a power associated with positive leadership and you can start benefiting yourself and your
team with it today.
It's a Busload of Pigeon Books! From the authors who created the One Word movement, impacting schools, businesses, and sports
teams around the world, comes a charming fable that can be read and shared by everyone. If you could choose only one word to
help you have your best year ever, what would it be? Love? Fun? Believe? Brave? It’s probably different for everyone. How you
find your word is just as important as the word itself. And once you know your word, what do you do with it? In One Word for
Kids, bestselling author Jon Gordon—along with coauthors Dan Britton and Jimmy Page—asks these questions to children and
adults of all ages, teaching an important life lesson in the process. This engaging, fully illustrated fable follows Stevie,
a young boy falling asleep on the first day of school. His teacher gives the class an assignment: to find the one word that
will help them have their best year ever. To discover their one word, they must look inside themselves, look up, and look
out. At home, Stevie is upset because he can’t find his word. After his dad offers some helpful advice, Stevie excitedly
begins the quest for his word. His search helps him discover a lot about himself, what he loves, and what is important to
him. An easy read with a powerful message, One Word for Kids appeals to readers of all ages and is an ideal entry point into
discussing a valuable lesson in a fun and engaging way.
The Coffee Bean Bestselling author Jon Gordon returns with his most inspiring book yet—filled with powerful lessons and the
greatest success strategies of all. Michael wakes up in the hospital with a bandage on his head and fear in his heart. The
stress of building a growing business, with his wife Sarah, caused him to collapse while on a morning jog. When Michael finds
out the man who saved his life is a Carpenter he visits him and quickly learns that he is more than just a Carpenter; he is
also a builder of lives, careers, people, and teams. As the Carpenter shares his wisdom, Michael attempts to save his
business in the face of adversity, rejection, fear, and failure. Along the way he learns that there's no such thing as an
overnight success but there are timeless principles to help you stand out, excel, and make an impact on people and the world.
Drawing upon his work with countless leaders, sales people, professional and college sports teams, non-profit organizations
and schools, Jon Gordon shares an entertaining and enlightening story that will inspire you to build a better life, career,
and team with the greatest success strategies of all. If you are ready to create your masterpiece, read The Carpenter and
begin the building process today.
Training Camp Fuel yourself and others with positive energy—inspirational quotes and encouraging messages to live by from
bestselling author, Jon Gordon. Ever since he wrote the mega bestseller The Energy Bus, Jon Gordon has been sharing
inspirational messages and encouragement via his talks, books, and social media posts. After many requests to create a
collection of his quotes, Jon teamed up with his long-time friend, Daniel Decker, to create Stay Positive. Stay Positive is
more than a book of positive quotes. This book is a resource you can turn to each day for encouragement to help you take on
your daily challenges, pursue your goals and dreams, and create positive momentum in your life. The power of positive
thoughts is not about being Pollyanna Positive; it’s the real stuff that makes a proven difference in your perspective and
life. After all, we don’t give up because it’s hard; we give up because we get discouraged. By fueling yourself with
encouragement and positive energy, you’ll have greater power to overcome negativity, neutralize the naysayers, and conquer
adversity. Stay Positive is more than a phrase. It’s an approach to life that says when you get knocked down, you'll get back
up and find a way forward one faithful step and optimistic day at a time. Start your day with a message from the book, or
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pick it up anytime you need a mental boost. You can start from the beginning, or open the book to any page and find a message
that speaks to you. However you decide to use Stay Positive, it’s a go-to resource for anyone wanting to inject a healthy
dose of positivity into their life.
Move Your Bus NFL head coach Mike Smith lead one of the most remarkable turnarounds in NFL history. In the season prior to
his arrival in 2008, the Atlanta Falcons had a 4–12 record and the franchise had never before achieved back-to-back winning
seasons. Under Smith’s leadership, the Falcons earned an 11–5 record in his first season and would go on to become perennial
playoff and Super Bowl contenders earning Smith AP Coach of year in 2008 and voted Coach of Year by his peers in 2008, 2010
and 2012. You Win in the Locker Room First draws on the extraordinary experiences of Coach Mike Smith and Jon
Gordon—consultant to numerous college and professional teams—to explore the seven powerful principles that any business,
school, organization, or sports team can adopt to revitalize their organization. Step by step, the authors outline a strategy
for building a thriving organization and provide a practical framework that give leaders the tools they need to create a
great culture, lead with the right mindset, create strong relationships, improve teamwork, execute at a higher level, and
avoid the pitfalls that sabotage far too many leaders and organizations. In addition to sharing what went right with the
Falcons, Smith also transparently shares what went wrong his last two seasons and provides invaluable lessons leaders can
take away from his victories, success, failures and mistakes. Whether it’s an executive leadership team of a Fortune 500
company, a sports team, an emergency room team, military team, or a school team successful leaders coach their team and
develop, mentor, encourage, and guide them. This not only improves the team, it improves the leaders and their relationships,
connections, and organization. You Win in the Locker Room First offers a rare behind-the-scenes look at one of the most
pressure packed leadership jobs on the planet and what leaders can learn from these experiences in order to build their own
winning team.
Oil on the Brain In The 7 Habits of Happy Kids, Sean Covey uses beautifully illustrated stories to bring his family's
successful philosophy to the youngest child. For the Seven Oaks friends, there is always something to do. Whether they're
singing along with Pokey Porcupine's harmonica or playing soccer with Jumper Rabbit, everyone is having fun and learning all
sorts of things. These seven stories show how practicing the 7 Habits makes this possible for the whole Seven Oaks Community.
From learning how to take charge of their own lives to discovering how balance is best, the Seven Oaks friends have tons of
adventures and find out how each and every kid can be a happy kid!
Monster Power: Exploring Renewable Energy (The Magic School Bus Rides Again) A SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER Stranger Than Kindness
is a journey in images and words into the creative world of musician, storyteller and cultural icon Nick Cave. This highly
collectable book invites the reader into the innermost core of the creative process and paves the way for an entirely new and
intimate meeting with the artist, presenting Cave’s life, work and inspiration and exploring his many real and imagined
universes. It features full colour reproductions of original artwork, handwritten lyrics, photographs and collected personal
artefacts along with commentary and meditations from Nick Cave, Janine Barrand and Darcey Steinke. Stranger Than Kindness
asks what shapes our lives and makes us who we are, and celebrates the curiosity and power of the creative spirit. The book
has been developed and curated by Nick Cave in collaboration with Christina Back. The images were selected from ‘Stranger
Than Kindness: The Nick Cave Exhibition’, opening at the Royal Danish Library in Copenhagen in June 2020.
The Bus Is for Us An illustrated adaptation of the bestselling business fable, The Energy Bus, teaches children the benefits
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of staying positive In this illustrated adaptation of the bestselling fable, The Energy Bus, author Jon Gordon shows children
how to overcome negativity, bullies and everyday challenges to be their best. The Energy Bus For Kids is a story that will
teach kids how to find their inner motivation and pass on that positive energy to others. The Energy Bus For Kids presents
five rules for the "Ride of Your Life" Teaches kids how to fuel your ride with positive energy Shares with kids how to love
the people you share your journey with and how to enjoy the ride Positive kids become positive adults. So get kids on the
Energy Bus and infuse their lives with a newfound vision, attitude, and positivity.
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